
 

 

  

 

Week beginning 06/11/23 

‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’  

by Irene Yates 

 

 
Please bring to school: 

• A book bag (every day)  

• A water bottle (every day)  

• A waterproof coat (every day)  

• A spare change of clothes (every day) (These can stay on your child’s peg in a 
draw string bag) 

• Nappies and wipes if required (every day)  

• A packed lunch if required 
(Can we please advise you that we are a nut free school; no nuts or products that 
contain nuts including Nutella chocolate spread. No popcorn or skewers and grapes and 
cherry tomatoes must be sliced in half or quartered if very big, thank you.) 

 

This week we will be: 
• Learning all about different types of bridges 

• Painting a troll 

• Making a raft for the goats 

• Making cress seed trolls 

• Making clay Diva lamps for Diwali 

• Learning all about Remembrance Day 

 

Other Information  

After half term our nursery topic will be ‘Traditional Tales and Nursery Rhymes’. For their 

half term project, could you please help your child create a character from a book or a 

nursery rhyme which we can display on our nursery board. Be as creative as you like, we 

can’t wait to see them all! Please send your child’s creation into nursery during the first week 

back after half term.  

We will also be exploring the woodlands area and taking part in P.E. sessions after half 

term. Could you please ensure your child has a pair of named wellies and Velcro fasten 

pumps in nursery that they can keep in a carrier bag/pump bag on their peg. Thank you. 

 

Many thanks                                                                                                         
The Nursery Team   

Dates for your diary 

Monday 6th November  Return to Nursery after half term 

 

 

 

 

 

 


